
 

 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

    

June 30, 2021 

 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503  

 

Re: Docket- UE-210295 Avista Utilities’ 2021 CEIP Public Participation Plan  

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

 

On April 30, 2021, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities, submitted its Public Participation Plan 

(Plan) in accordance with WAC 480-100-655(2). Avista hereby submits a revised plan to 

incorporate the thoughtful feedback provided by Commission Staff. Avista’s revised plan 

incorporates Staff’s recommendations to ensure all aspects of WAC 480-100-655 are encompassed 

throughout the entirety of the plan and assures Named Communities are represented throughout 

the transition to clean energy. The Company’s revised plan has enhanced content pertaining to 

how it plans to incorporate input from customers and advisory group members as it pertains to 

Customer Benefit Indicators and how it can assist in identifying and removing barriers to customer 

participation. 

 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Annette Brandon at 509-492-4324 or 

annette.brandon@avistacorp.com or to me at 509-495-2782 or shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 
 
Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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